Wednesday, September 3rd

CLARK VOLLEYBALL

Last night your Clark Coyotes Volleyball team had their home opener against Taft Middle School. Shoutout to our 7th grade volleyball team who played their first game of the season yesterday! While the final score didn't go our way, the team showed incredible effort, great sportsmanship, and strong teamwork on the court. They're fired up, learning fast, and ready to come back stronger — so get ready because this team will be one to watch! 8th grade came out strong with Avery Konicki serving several points to win the set! The second set they fell short but they didn't let that stop them. They came out strong in set three to win 15-13, with strong plays by Reagan Cox throughout! Way to kick off the season, ladies!

5TH GRADE SPELL BOWL

Any 5th grader interested in Spell Bowl, there will be a call-out meeting tomorrow morning at 8:30 a.m. in room 705. If you are interested but cannot attend the meeting, please see Mrs. Mesko.

PTO

PTO's Annual Qpon Book Fundraiser starts today and runs through September 17th. The books with student names addressed on the envelopes were delivered last Friday. Please remind students that all envelopes with unsold books MUST BE TURNED by Sept 17th. Once collected, the books and envelopes can be returned to the office and picked up by the PTO. Laura Donelson can be reached for any questions or pick up arrangements at ClarkPTO@yahoo.com, or 219-616-7425.

PARENT INFORMATION

NEXT EARLY DISMISSAL (1:10 PM): TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH

TUTORING IS BEFORE SCHOOL, TUESDAYS AND THURSDAYS, 8:00-8:30 AM.

CLARK SPIRITWEAR

Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND at https://lstplace.sale/107077. You can also access the information through Clark's website. Don't miss out on some great looking spiritwear!

STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL

Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. Thank you for your continued support.